
Two Phillips Murrah Directors
given  Super  Lawyers  top
honors

Fred A. Leibrock and Shannon
K. Emmons

We  are  proud  to  announce  Directors  Fred  A.  Leibrock  and
Shannon K. Emmons were selected for top honors in the 2016
Oklahoma Super Lawyers listing. Super Lawyers is a division of
Thomson Reuters.

Leibrock is named to the Top 50 attorneys in the state, and
Emmons is selected as one of the Top 25 Women in the 2016
Oklahoma Super Lawyers rankings.

Click here to see the other Phillips Murrah attorneys named as
Super Lawyers this year.
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